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 Thank you, Thank you 
We had a wonderful Mental Health Week last week.  
The children were really receptive to the conversations and 
discussions. They also seemed to enjoy the various           
activities which took place during the week. 
Thank you so much for the donations to Mind. We       
managed to raise over £450 for this local charity that does 
so much good. 
 

 
Please remember that for our children to be in a good place,  they need their parents 
to be as well. If you have any queries, questions or just want to talk to someone our 
doors are always open to you. 
Eli Williams and Katrina Hall are also always available if you need help. 
Take Care Mr P 



 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 27th June Non-Uniform Day 

Thursday 29th June Summer Fayre 

Thursday 29th June Science winners go to the Think Tank. 

Friday 30th June INSET Day. School closed to pupils 

Monday 3rd July to Friday 7th July Art Week  
Every Wem’s an Artist 

Monday 10th July Year Three Guitar Performance 2:30pm 

Wednesday 12th July Parents Evening 3:30pm to 5:00pm 

Monday 24th July to Tuesday 25th July Wembrook Sports Bonanza 

Tuesday 25th July Last day of the summer term 

Monday 4th September INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th September School starts for the Autumn term at 
8:50am 

Summer Fayre  
Thursday 29th June 3:15pm to 4:30pm 
Can it be any warmer and better than last year ?….. Of course it can!!!!! 
The sun always shines on the righteous. 
The games are all ready and the face painters 
have been  practising. 
Put the date in your diary and start saving your 
pennies.   
It should be a wonderful Thursday afternoon! 
 
 

Non Uniform Day Tuesday 27th June 
To help prepare for our Summer Fayre on Thursday 29th 
June, pupils can come in non uniform if they donate an item 
for the stalls. 

 
Foundation and Key Stage One:  Packets, such as      
biscuits or sweets. 
Key Stage Two: Bottles, such as drinks or “smellies” If bottles are glass, 
please ensure they are brought to school with care. 

Final INSET day of the year is this week.  
Friday 30th June. School is closed for all pupils. 


